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Important Upcoming Dates
​

9/1 Labor Day (School Closed)
9/2 Session 1 Afterschool Clubs Begin
9/5 Waldorf Math & Movement 5:30PM
9/10 Picture Day
9/10 Finance Committee 4:15PM
9/10 Parent Council 6pm
9/17 Charter Council Meeting 6pm
9/25 Community Resource Fair
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Drop Off
​
When dropping off students between 7:45 and 8:15, please remember that we are set up
for parents to turn right at the stop sign, then turn left and drive around the school. There
are two drop-off points on each side of the building. The Lower Grades Double Doors will
be open in the morning so children can go directly into the building rather than through the
black gate.
We know many people are in a hurry in the morning, and we thank you for your courtesy
and patience.
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Pick Up Policy
​
The school's pickup policy requires students to be picked up by 3:15 PM.
Any students not picked up by this time will be taken to the office. In these cases, a parent
must come into the office to physically sign out their child. If late pickups occur multiple
times, the school will work with the family to create a plan to ensure on-time pickup in the
future. Thank you for your assistance in maintaining a smooth dismissal process and
ensuring all students are accounted for at the end of the school day.
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Food Pantry Restocked!
​
We have exciting news to share about our food pantry program. First, we'd like to express
our heartfelt gratitude to Chico State's Omega Nu sorority for their generous donation of a
huge amount of food to our pantry. Their contribution will significantly impact our ability to
support families in need.

Our Power Pack program continues to thrive, sending home bags of groceries to families
who could use a helping hand. It's heartwarming to hear that for some students, selecting
their food for the week is a highlight they eagerly anticipate.

If you know a family who might benefit from this program, please don't hesitate to contact
Kelley Sexton at KelleySexton@blueoakcharterschool.org for more information. Rest
assured, this confidential program is designed to support our community with dignity and
respect.

We're deeply grateful for the ongoing support that makes this program possible. It's your
support that allows us to continue serving our Blue Oak Charter School community. Thank
you for being a part of this important initiative.
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First rally of the school year
​
We kicked off our Attendance Awareness Month this week with a cheerful school rally! The
rally was led by four awesome Middle School students, Meadow Ernest (7th Grade),
Vincent Hart (7th Grade), Amiya Tonelli (8th Grade) and Tristin Tonelli (6th Grade). These
students performed a skit about the importance of attending school and being on time, and
led their peers in a series of games and competitions. Our students and staff had a
wonderful time celebrating together! Please keep your eyes out for upcoming events, like
Spirit Dress Up Days (starting next week) and other fun school events!
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7th grade off to a Rocking Start!
​
7th grade started iReady this week. Students are diving in and giving it their best
effort. They've also started perspective drawing- a traditional 7th Grade block in Waldorf
Schools. Students learn to use tools and angles to create pictures with depth and a 3D
sense to their art. 
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CSPP Corner
​
Check out the below images for information on CSPP!

CalKIDS gives money for college or career training to eligible students in California. There
are two eligible groups:

Low-income* public school students enrolled in grades 1-12 during 2021-2022
academic year
Low-income* public school students enrolled in the 1st grade during 2022-2023
academic year and every year thereafter
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Calkids Website
​
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https://calkids.org/
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